
 

 

 

Sign Up to Volunteer for the 2018 WBNA House Tour!  
 

This year, the Providence Preservation Society is excited to be partnering with the West 

Broadway Neighborhood Association on their Fall House Tour on Saturday, October 6, from 

10 am - 4 pm. PPS is managing volunteer recruitment and coordination for the event. 

 

This year's Tour, "Creative Conversions," will take place 

on Providence's West Side, centered on Hammond and 

Harrison Streets. More information on the Tour can be 

found on the WBNA website. We will need volunteer 

help to make this event a success! We enthusiastically 

welcome both new and experienced volunteers. Please 

invite your friends, relatives, neighbors, and anyone that 

might be interested in this event to come along and be 

part of your team. 

 

 

All volunteers will receive FREE admission to Saturday's tour. 
  

Please click here to fill out the volunteer sign up form! 

  
Two one-hour volunteer training meetings will take place in late September. Volunteers must 

attend ONE of these meetings, where House Tour information will be available and volunteer 

assignments handed out. Light refreshments will be served.  

 

-1st Volunteer Training: Thursday, September 20 at 5:30 pm at West Broadway Middle School 

(29 Bainbridge Avenue). A parking lot is available behind the school, as well as street parking 

along Westminster 

-2nd Volunteer Training: Saturday, September 22 at 10:30 am at WBNA Headquarters (1560 

Westminster Street). Street parking is available along Westminster. 

  

Please contact PPS Volunteer Coordinator William Ricci at festivalvolunteer@ppsri.org with 

any questions! 
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